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9 July 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to your child’s Junior Police Cadet graduation. 
Pupils have taken part in a number of sessions over an eight week period. 
 
The assembly will take place on Friday 12th July at 1.30pm in the KS2 hall. 
(We apologise for the short notice, we were waiting on police availability to 
attend).  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
King Regards 
 
 
Chadsmead Junior Police Cadets 
 


